Why are you attempting to deny law abiding Oregonians, who have met the requirements of existing concealed carry laws, the
existing right to affirmative self defense by means of firearms? You would be, in effect, placing huge signs on all the facilities listed in
this bill that say's, "HEY, THE OREGON LEGISLATURE HAS BANNED FIREARMS IN THIS PLACE. PLEASE COME IN AND
MASSACRE AS MANY DEFENSELESS OREGONIANS AS YOU WANT.

God forbid you or yours's are in any of those places if some whack job decides to shoot the place up.

This bill is senseless and only places Oregonians at risk of harm.



